KOIT fm96.5- am1260

November 10, 1986

Bill Nittler
P.0O. Box 824
Mancos, CO 81328

Dear Bill,

We here at KOIT Radio in San Francisco are pleased to know that
you received our signal (AM 1260) on October 30,1286 at 6:33 am.
We have just completed construction on a new tower for our AM

station. The new structure is 397 feet at 5/8 wavelength. Thank
you for listening.

Sincerely,

Gordon Rodgers
Engineer
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